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Dear Parents,
With our new school year starting, we wanted to remind you of our procedures for shared food that applies to all of our elementary buildings. 
During the school day, only store-bought food may be brought into classrooms to be shared for student consumption and it must meet the dietary restrictions of individual classrooms.  
The dietary restrictions will be defined by what food allergies are represented by the students assigned to the classroom. Each teacher will provide information to parents about what restrictions exist. 
Thank you for following these procedures so that we can support the health needs of all students. We are looking forward to a great school year!
Sincerely,
Morton Elementary Principals
Julie Albers, Michael Saunders, Faith Waterfield and Kate Wyman

Cc:	Dr. Jeff Hill, Superintendent
     	 Dr. Craig Smock, Assistant Superintendent
